
San Diego Fine Woodworkers Association 
                       

Our 28th Year of bringing Woodworkers together 
 

Volume 28            January 2009 Newsletter                 Issue 1 
The Next Meeting is 7pm, January 28th 

 at the Al Bahr Temple, 5440 Kearny Mesa Rd. 
Behind the Hampton Inn 

 
January Program 

  
Milk Paint 

 
Speaker: Heather McCalla 

 
 
Heather McCalla, a San Diego native, is a designer and craftsperson of unique objects and fine furniture. Her interest 
in art began at a young age and continued to develop, manifesting itself in various forms, as she advanced through 
school. When she began attending San Diego State University in 2002, she was still unsure of what discipline she 
wanted to pursue. Each semester she would take classes in the art department and eventually discovered 
woodworking while enrolled in a crafts course. She instantly fell in love with the process and, having discovered her 
passion, avidly pursued it in the furniture design program under the tutelage of Wendy Maruyama. In 2006 she 
obtained her Bachelors degree in Applied Design and has since begun showing her work. She continues to work in 
San Diego and remains heavily involved with the San Diego State University furniture program as a teaching assistant 
and volunteer.  
This month she will talk to us about how to make and use milk paint.  This process will include a live demonstration 
and samples of things she has done with the paint. 
Hope you can attend. 
 
Ed White, Program Chairman 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
January Raffle 

 
 
This is the first raffle for 2009 and I promise it will continue where the December raffle left off. We’ve got some terrific 
prizes.  Again as I mentioned in the last news letter be sure and visit our sponsors located throughout Dan Diego 
County that so faithfully support our organization.  
Please come early and BUY Lots of raffle tickets, sales begin at 6:30 pm. 
 
All of the money goes directly for acquiring bigger and better prizes.  
 
1. Delta JT360, 6" Jointer.                                6. Forrest 10" 40T Saw Blade 
2. Makita Cordless Driver/Drill Kit            7. Aussie Jack Plane  
3. Craftsman 12 Gal upright Compressor       8. Northern 16 pc Forstner Bit Set 
4. Makita 1/4 Sheet Palm Sander            9. Freud 2 1/4 HP Variable Speed Router 
5. Porter Cable 2 1/4 x 14" Belt Sander         10. Nice Bucket of Goodies 
 
 
Jim Bradbury, Raffle Chairman, bradburyjp@sbcglobal.net or 858-586-12200 
 

 

mailto:bradburyjp@sbcglobal.net


From the President… 
 

Hello everyone and Happy New Year! First and foremost, it is time to renew your membership before the dues 
go up!! If you pay your dues on or before 31 January 2009 the price is $25 – after that, it will be raised to $30 per year. 
You will need your new membership card to continue receiving discounts from our local sponsors. To make things a 
little easier, you can renew your membership online by going to our web site home page and clicking online 
membership, fill out the membership information and pay with your credit card.  
 I would like to thank Sue Spray for leading us through 2008. She was one of the driving factors in tackling a 
lengthy set of goals and objectives for the year. Sue, in conjunction with one of our toy program chairmen, Charlie 
Bierman, created a book of photographs highlighting some of the toy programs most prized creations. Now Sue is 
moving on to work with her own non-profit organization in keeping with her dedication to give back to the community. 
Her leadership and fine woodworking skills will be missed. 
 We have had two changes in the Board of Directors. At our Annual Meeting, I was voted President and Dave 
Henry as Vice President. To my advantage, Rhoda Keegan, Doug Parker and Ed Gladney remain in their current 
positions as Secretary, Treasure and Director at Large respectively. Our chairmanship has had quite a few changes as 
well. Sia McGown has filled one of the Membership Chair positions for long time member Len Wener, Jim Bradbury is 
filling Chuck Anderson’s shoes as Resources and Raffle chairman and Linda Sanders was Ed Gladney partner setting 
up the Fall Seminar. Harry Feucht’s job as Refreshment Chairman was filled by Don Spangler and Glen Weischedel. 
Ed White took over for Sue Spray in the programs department and has volunteered to fill a tentative position as Shop 
Tours Coordinator. While Ed is filling that spot, Del Cover has volunteered to take over the Programs slot. With all that 
said, we need to fill the Shop Tours spot within the next few months along with the Mentor and Publicity positions. 
Volunteers can contact any of the Board of Directors or Chairpersons if they are interested. It’s very rewarding! 
 I would like to thank Russ Filbeck for coordinating the tremendously successful bus tour to the Gamble House 
and Huntington Museum and Botanical Gardens. Everyone had a great time and we look forward to heading out on 
another field trip in the near future. Russ put a lot of work into setting things up and making sure we were happy 
throughout the day, and finally, getting everyone home safe and sound.  

We are one meeting into the 2009 Design in Wood (DIW) season. We hold monthly meetings at 9:30am, the 
first Saturday of each month. The meeting is hosted by Chuck Anderson and conducted by Bob Stevenson, our DIW 
Coordinator. Every year we hear how great the DIW show was and every year it seems to improve. Year after year the 
entries and staging are better and the set up is quicker. You’ll see more about the DIW show in Bob Stevenson’s write 
ups over the next few months. 

As the new President, I am going to put forth my best effort to meet the needs of our members and improve 
the benefits you get as a member of one of the largest woodworking associations in the United States. Among my 
goals for 2009 are to see more mentor classes and networking between our members. We have a wide range of 
knowledge at our fingertips and it would be a shame if we didn’t take advantage of such a great asset. 

I look forward to serving as your President for the next year. Please feel free to email or call me or any of the 
other Board of Directors/Chairpersons with questions, suggestions or even complaints. Thank you for supporting our 
Association, I am very excited about the upcoming year. 
 
 
Robert Threm, President , 619- 993-8207 or rthrem@cox.net 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SDFWA Applications 
 
If while visiting one of our sponsors and you notice that there are no SDFWA applications displayed, please contact 
me.   
 
Chuck Anderson, chucker@san.rr.com or 858- 273-3055 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Job Opening 
 
We are looking for a Mentor Chairman, anyone interested contact the following people Chuck Anderson at 
chucker@san.rr.com, 858-273-3055, Sue Spray at sue@suescanoes.com, 760-599-9663 
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Hand Tool Event in Norwalk, CA 
 
Woodworkers of all abilities will have a chance to try new tools and learn new skills at a special Hand Tool Event held 
at Cerritos College in Norwalk, CA (about 17 miles southeast of downtown Los Angeles).  The free event offers fans of 
woodworking a chance to use a wide array of hand tools and learn techniques such as simple honing methods for 
razor sharp blades, and tuning a hand plane for optimal performance.  The event will be held Friday, January 23rd and 
Saturday, January 24th at Cerritos College’s Wood Shop (Room WD-13), and is sponsored by Lie-Nielsen Toolworks.  
The event will feature guest demonstrators including: plane blade maker, Ron Hock; Founder of Glen-Drake 
Toolworks, Kevin Drake, and Bridge City Tool Works. 
For more information visit:  HYPERLINK "http://www.lie-nielsen.com" www.lie-nielsen.com or call 800-327-2520.   
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Shop Tour 
 

SHOP TOUR HELP WANTED 
 
The New Year is here and your devoted directors are hoping for something of a new look in shop tours for 2009. 
Specifically I am asking you to help me identify two kinds of shops in San Diego County: 
 
 1. Exceptional woodshops that you know about and think other members would like to see. Such shops would 
be the kind we have been seeing all along in our regular tours, shops with WOW! features. 
 
 2. Realistic home woodshops that most of us could at least hope to have  someday. These shops would be for 
a different purpose, intended to appeal to the majority of members that see woodworking as a cool hobby, or for an 
occasional project, but who haven't the budget or space, or perhaps time, for a dream shop. I'm hoping that new 
members, especially, will find these practical shops especially interesting and pertinent to their needs.  
 
The realistic shop I'm thinking about has been built in a garage or basement or a spare room or a trailer or some other 
clever bit of space. The key idea for a realistic shop is that it works for the woodworker; the available space, budget 
and equipment have been brought together successfully. It does not have to be elaborate, or pretty, or roomy, or even 
clean, but it does the job and the sawdust flows happily. Perfection is not expected, just workability. In other words, it 
would show how the inspired, but perhaps resource-limited, amateur woodworker solves his/her shop problems. 
 
With these small home shops, after the owner's enthusiastic agreement, a small local group of members (maybe 5-10), 
who had expressed prior interest, would be invited to visit. Discussion would emphasize how shop set-up problems 
were solved, and point up the special skills and interests of the owner, hopefully with a demo or two.  I would 
coordinate/arrange these local tours. If this leads to subsequent visits and collaborations among the local members, 
would that be a bad thing? 
 
If you have suggestions for either kind of shop (including your own!), let me know.  I will get back to you immediately. 
The realistic shop tour is mainly just an idea now, but one we believe would help members get more out of the 
SDFWA. Thanks much for your help! 
 
Dave Henry, Shop Tour Chairman 760-753-2484, dwhenry@simplyweb.net 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SDFWA Membership Report for January  
 
For those of you who have not sent in your renewal, don’t delay too long.  Our dues have increased from $25 a year to 
$30.  If you renew before the end of January, you can get 2009 membership at the 2008 price.  You can renew via the 
mail, or at a meeting.  And now you can renew online.  Simply navigate our website to the membership page, or go 
directly to this link:   
http://sdfwa.org/memberapp.htm.  It is very easy and you pay with a credit card.   
 
As of 12 January we have 635 members signed up for 2009, this includes 31 new members.  We welcome these new 
members and thank all of our sponsors for getting the word out about what our association has to offer. 
 
Sia McGown, Membership Chairman 
 
 3

mailto:dwhenry@simplyweb.net
http://sdfwa.org/memberapp.htm


SAN DIEGO FINE WOODWORKERS ASS’N MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION  
PRINT CLEARLY  
New: Where did you hear about us? ______________________________  
Renewal  
Name: ________________________________________________________________ First (or 

Initial) Middle (or Initial) Last  
I would like a membership card for my spouse _____________________________ (Name) 
Mailing address: Street or PO Box ________________________________________  
City: ________________________State:______ Zip Code: _____________  
Telephone Number (_____)-___________ 
My E-Mail address is_________________  
 

You will receive your newsletter via the SDFWA website unless you indicate other wise.  
You will be notified when the newsletter is available on the website at SDFWA.org.  
I would like to receive my newsletter By U.S. mail ______  
The above information will be shared only within this association on a need-to-know basis.  

Please Note: The dues are $25 if postmarked by 1/31/2009 and will be $30 after that date.  
Return the completed form with your payment, payable to SDFWA, to  
SDFWA P.O. Box 82323 San Diego, CA 92138-2323  
(Memberships expire 31 December) 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Recycle Old Newsletters 
 

Our sponsors are willing to hand out copies of our newsletter to prospective members.  Rather than go to the expense 
of printing extra copies, it was suggested that our members donate their copies for recycling.  
 
Please bring any Newsletters that you do not want to keep to the shop tour or to our general meetings or pass them on 
to a Board Member. There will be a box for them by the entrance at the meeting   
 
Chuck Anderson will collect and recycle them with our sponsors.   
Thanks for participating! 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Cutouts and Memory Boxes for Kids 
   
Donated at the meeting of Dec.3, 2008 
           Cutouts                                              Memory boxes 
 
 Bob Anttlla        125                                      Carl Drake  10 
Ron Posten     1,113                                      Bill Collins    4 
Anonymous        220                               
Jack Thurman    152 
Carl Drake           10 
 
 All of the members who participated in the cut out program in 2008, should be proud of themselves for an outstanding 
year. Thanks to all that made this possible.             
 
Al De Vries, Chairman, Cutouts, Memory boxes and Merchandise 619- 440-6598  
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                                   Toy Program 
 
Since our last report the following toys & chairs have been completed: 
 
74 Cell Phones         Jerry’s Toy Group  30         Cars                              Frank Butler 
10        Cars                     Pablo Quantana                     100         Cars                               Chuck Goldsmith  
10 Cars / Trucks       Daniel Murzic                         100       Cars                               George Byrnes 
357 Misc. Toys          Palomar College Class              37 Weed Whackers  La Costa Glenn  
7 Baby Beds           Scrollers Ass.     4  Puzzles                Scrollers Assoc.          
13 Dolls for Beds     Joy Bierman   19  Knit Dolls for Beds  June Collinson 
21 Doll Bedding      Barbara Moyer  
 
Our toy, chair, & table production total for 2008 was 3,891.  Many thanks to all for contributing your skill, time and effort 
to bring our toy program to the needy. We helped make a lot of kids happy this year! 
 
Wood for Toy making: We need Baltic birch plywood in 1/8”, ¼”, 3/8”, ½” thicknesses; minimum size of 8” x 13”. 
Please bring to our club meetings. Thank you. 
 
 
Roger Solheid, Toy Program Chairman 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ProBono Letters 
 
 
Thank you so much for the toys for our preschool rooms. They are wonderful and you are craftsmen. I can see how much effort and 
time went into these toys. They are a blessing for our children and I appreciate you.  
 
Blessings,  
Wayne Sheets, Children's Pastor , Community Bible Church  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Woodworkers,                                                                                                                                          
 
Thank you so much for the wonderful hand-made toys that you donated to our church Childrens' Ministry. Our volunteers were very 
impressed with the quality of the toys and the children loved them! They will provide many hours of fun for the kids.  Your 
association members obviously take great pride in their work. 
 
God Bless 
Pastor Steve Lamm, Grace Church, Santee,CA  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers Association   
 
 
The San Diego Armed Services YMCA, Youth & Community Outreach Department, wants to thank you for your heartfelt and 
beautifully crafted children's table, chairs, and toys donation. Your contributions will be used to furnish our educational play area in 
our new Paul Hartley Community Outreach Complex. Furthermore, these fine crafts are currently being treasured and enjoyed by 
the many children we serve in our programs for military children.  
 
Karena Vigliotti, Youth and Community Outreach Program Director 
Andrea Fields, Youth and Community Program Leader  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers, 
 
Thank you very much for the wooden chairs and all the beautiful toys.  They are definitely being put to use.  Thank you for blessing 
us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leah Youssi, The City Church, San Diego 
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Jewish Family Services                                                                                                                        November 11, 2008  
 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers Association  
 
Thank you so much for generously donating the beautiful wooden toys for children. It is because of the generosity of organizations 
like yours that we are able to provide essential human services to so many people in our community.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jill Borg Spitzer, ACSW, LCSW Executive Director  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Youth Tennis San Diego                                                                                                                      December 1, 2008  
George E. Barnes Family Junior Tennis Center  
 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers Association  
 
Thank you for your generous donation of four beautifully handcrafted children's sized wooden chairs that will benefit the children of 
Youth Tennis San Diego. We greatly appreciate your support.  
Our mission is to promote the educational, physical, and social development of all youth through tennis. Our community programs 
encourage youth participation, personal integrity, leadership and competitive spirit in a friendly environment that builds responsible 
citizens.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Calla Vastola , Development Coordinator  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
FOUNDATION OF THE CALIFORNIAS                                                                                  November 12, 2008  
 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers  
 
Thank you for your recent in-kind donation of 4 chairs, 20 wooden boxes and an assortment of toys that you gave us for caring for 
the patients of the Hospital Infantil de las Californias.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lynda Newton, Director of Operations  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
San Diego Fine Woodworkers                                                                                                       December 16, 2008  
 
Thank you for your generous donation of wooden toys to the San Diego Superior Court's Children's Waiting Room. I 
accept your offer on behalf of the Superior Court of California, County of San Diego.  
 
Michael M. Roddy, Executive Officer  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Wants and Disposals 
  
 
 As you all know, the Wants & Disposals is open only to current members that want to Buy, Sell, or Trade equipment or supplies. It 
is not for commercial ads.  To list an item, please e-mail Bob Coates at coatesrm@cox.net or call 619-258-8674 and leave only your 
name, identify your self as a SDFWA member, and an evening call back number.   When I call back, please provide the following: 
Full Name, E mail address if you have one, the general area or town of San Diego Co. where the equipment can be seen, price 
range & describe the item.  Bring a picture to the meeting and a brief talk or sales pitch. We do not have display area, so please 
bring only pictures to the General Meeting. 
Please Note; each ad will only run in one issue of the newsletter.  If you want to run the ad again you will have to resubmit the 
information to Bob Coates at the above listed e-mail or phone number.  
 

Bob Coates, Chairman Wants and Disposals 
    

NOTICE 
 

Please contact Bob Coates: coatesrm@cox.net or 619-258-8674, when you have found a Buyer, an 
Item to Buy, or the help you requested. 
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Disposals 
 
I have 10 cherry drawers, with raised front panels, for $20.00 each.  Prefer to sell as a group. Two drawers 30 1/4" x 
16 1/2" x 5 1/4", eight drawers 30 1/4" x 16 1/2" x 6 1/4" 
 Contact: David Phillips. shirldav@cox.net. .  Telephone 619-443-3356. Lakeside. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have about 1800 sq. ft. of curly maple veneer for sale. Half 5"-6" wide X 100" long. Half 10"-11" wide X 100" long. 
Nice figure. Make offer if interested.    
Contact: Edward at 760-290-3694. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I'm selling a used Performax 37" x 2 drum sander.  It's a serious sanding machine.  Asking $1600, new ones are going 
for $5500 
Contact: Jon Ringard at 858-775-7524.  Located in Poway 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For Trade: Husky 60 gallon upright 7 H.P. compressor.  Industrial sized. 11.8 scfm @ 40 psi, 10.3 scfm @ 90 psi, 135 
psi max.  Desire to trade for smaller wheeled compressor + cash back to me.  Will consider all offers.  
Contact: Rob at 858-675-4599, or email rkohler0@cox.net (zero not oh). 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Inca, model 710 20" bandsaw.  Great condition.  Equipped with a Baldor 1.5 hp, single phase motor.  It also comes 
with a nice quiver of blades. Asking $1,200 or best offer.   
Contact: Matt at mevans28@san.rr.com if you are interested.  
 _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
1945 Shop Smith for sale Good running condition.  Asking  $130.  Black and Decker 2 speed sander and buffer.  
Routers 2 large 1 small.  Rayobi detail sander.  Craftsman 7" electric hand saw.  Craftsman electric saber saw. 
Electric 1/2 sheet sander.  Rockwell sander-Grinder 1'X36" belt.  Flap sander and 2"X6" tube sander on stand. 
Complete set of end wrenches.  Metric socket set.  Nut driver set #5 thru # 12.  Ratcheting box wrenches 1/4 
thru11/16.  Old back saw with angle cutting mount.  Delta contractors saw 9" blades.  MAKE OFFER OR COME LOOK 
Contact: Jim Doyle at 619 444-8066 or email jasdoyle@cox.net .  El Cajon 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For Sale: Oneida Air dust collection system, 2 HP, large external filter, 55 gallon collection drum, wall mount bracket, 
NEVER USED.  Installed with no ductwork in my shop since Aug 2003, but never hooked up ductwork. Includes 
Ecogate 8 station controller and qty 4 - 4" gates, also brand new in Aug 2003, never used. Dust collector is similar to 
current Pro 1500 series, but has less CFM. Invested way over $2000, yours for only $1300 OBO.  
Contact: Rob weekdays 858-592-4024 (after Jan 5, 2009), or evenings 858-675-4599, or email rkohler0@cox.net. 
 ______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am disposing of my lumber supply---. The following species - various quantities: 
walnut, cherry, mahogany, teak, rosewood, padauk, Spanish cedar, curly maple, and Macassar ebony. Most of the 
exotic species pieces are very desirable. It is all available for 50% off market price.  I also have a 6 ft. power operated 
drafting table with Mutoh track drafting machine available. 
Contact: Charlie White at 619-475-6166 or E-mail   whiteenjr@att.net .  I am located at 325 Kempton, Spring Valley, 
(near the junction of Hwy. 125 and 54). 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________  
  

Wants 
 
There are no wants at this time. 
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2009 San Diego Fine Woodworkers Association 
 

DIRECTORS 
 

President:                         Robert Threm 619-993-8207               rthrem@cox.net 
Vice-President:  David Henry 760-753-2484         dwhenry@simplyweb.net 
Treasurer:  Douglas Parker 619-421-0636             gothamst@sbcgobal.net  
Secretary:  Rhoda Keegan 858-278-3632  rhodak@san.rr.com 
Member at Large:  Ed Gladney  858-484-4366               Gladney@san.rr.com 

 
COMMITTEES 

 
Newsletter Editor:  Ron Rossi 619-582-9883               ronrossi@cox.net 
Membership:  Sia McGown 619-223-3259  SDFWA.membership@gmail.com 
  Leonard Wener 619-222-5521               lenwener@cox.net 
  Harry Baldwin 858-278-8718               HarrySDFWA@aol.com  
Membership Greeter:  James LaGrone 858-484-6595  james_lagrone@yahoo.com 
Programs:  Ed white 619-674-9796  epwhite@cox.net 
Sound Technician:  Thomas Johnson 619-281-7170               tejohn_22058@msn.com   
  Frank Butler 
Video Technician:  Michael Fairbanks 619-465-4972             mkfairdpmm@netscape.net  
Shop Tours:  David Henry 760-753-2484         dwhenry@simplyweb.net 
Shows/Exhibits:  Bob Stevenson 619-422-7338               bobscww@cox.net 
Historian:  Chuck Meacham 858-273-8677             cmeacham@san.rr.com 
Special Events:  Ed Gladney  858-484-4366               Gladney@san.rr.com 
  Linda Sanders 760-804-1918  lindabsanders@roadrunner.com 
Publicity:   
Merchandise:  Al De Vries 619-440-6598  alfreddev@hotmail.com 
Property:  Robert Threm 619-993-8207               rthrem@cox.net  
Resources/Raffle:  Jim Bradbury 858-586-1220  bradburyjp@sbcglobal.net 
  Chuck Anderson 858-273-3055           chucker@san.rr.com 
Web Site:  Doug Murphy 619-441-9665           webmaster@sdfwa.org 
Scholarships:  Russ Filbeck 858-566-9699 
  Hurley Dodd 
Swap Meet:  Al De Vries 619-440-6598  alfreddev@hotmail.com 
Toy Program:  Roger Solheid 858-279-1140           rsolheid@sbcgobal.net 
  Charles Pinkus 619-435-6334             
  Charlie Bierman 619-276-0048 
Video Library:  Bob Reese 858-695-2460               rtreese@gmail.com 
Refreshments:  Don Spangler 858-270-6165               coffeeorganic@hotmail.com 
  Glen Weischedel 619-588-5477  redsunsetonly4you@yahoo.com 
  Harry Feucht 619-232-4626 
  Ron Rossi 619-582-9883           ronrossi@cox.net 
Pro Bono:                                      Jim Vitale 858-623-8630               jamespvitale@yahoo.com 
E-Mail List Manager  Rhoda Keegan 858-278-3632  rhodak@san.rr.com 
Wants and Disposals:                  Bob Coates 619-258-8674               coatesrm@cox.net 
Mentor Program  Chuck Anderson 858-273-3055           chucker@san.rr.com 
NTC Feasibility Study  Chuck Meacham 858-273-8677  cmeacham@san.rr.com 
 

Meeting Dates for 2009 
 
General Membership Meetings                                                                             Board Meetings 
 
Al Bahr Temple,  5440 Kearney Mesa Road, SD                                                   Hardwood & Hardware Co. ,9040 Activity Road, SD 
              behind the Hampton Inn.   7:00 PM                                                                                7:00 PM 
        
    January 28               January 7 
    March 25              March 4   
    April 29               April 1   
    May 27               May 6                       
    July 29               July 8      
    September 30                            September 2      
    December 3                            November 4 
 
SDFWA Mailing Address                                                                                 SDFWA Web Page Address                                   
P.O. Box 82323   San Diego, CA 92138-2323                                                  http:www.sdfwa.org 
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RESOURCES 
 

To receive your discounts, please show your membership card before you make a purchase. 
 
 
 
American Furniture Design Co 
www.americanfurnituredsgn.com 
  
Phone: (760) 743-6923 (Orders) 
Hours: 8:30-4:30 M-F 
E-mail americanfurniture@cox.net    
Brian Murphy, Proprietor 
  
 125 of the Finest Woodworking Plans, San Diego’s only 
supplier of Daly's Finishing Supplies, Hardware, Hand Tools 
and Books. SDFW member Benefits, Call for a Free Catalog! 
 
Craftsman Studio - Fine Tools & Books 
 
Website 7/24 www.CraftsmanStudio.com 
4848 Ronson Ct - Suite L, San Diego, CA 92111 
Phone: (888) 500-9093 
Hours: 10:00-4:00 T-F, 8:00-1:00 Sat, Closed Sun & Mon 
 Bill Kohr - Proprietor - 888-500-9093 
 
Tools by Lie-Nielsen Toolworks, HNT Gordon, 
Stanley, Hock, Two Cherries, Matsumura, 
Buck Bros, Norton, WL Fuller ... 
Web and store prices may vary. 
  
Cut & Dried Hardwood 
 
224-A  South Cedros Ave.  Solana Beach, CA  92075 
Phone: (858) 481-0442 
Hours: 8:00-6:00 M-F, 8:00-5:00 Sat, 10:00-5:00 Sun. 
Rick Jackson, proprietor 
 
Hard to find woods, including turning/carving stock. Largest 
selection of woodworking books in San Diego.   
. 
 
Dunn-Edwards Paints 
 
5250 Jackson Dr. #100  La Mesa, CA  91941 
Phone: (619) 258-2111 
Hours: 6:30-5:00 Mon-Sat. 
Dave Forbes, manager 
 
Varnishes, stains, lacquers, brushes, patching compounds 
and other supplies. Call for more information. 
 
Shellac Finishes 
 
Phone (858) 780-2865 
Vijay Velji, Proprietor 
Internet only.  Shipped USPS, Website 
www.shellacfinishes.biz 
 
De-Waxed Shellac Flakes for classical woodworkers at very 
competitive prices.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Environmental Spray Systems 
 
7114 Convoy Ct.  San Diego, CA  92111 
Phone: (858) 279-7114 
Hours: 8:00-5:30 M-F  
Sam Rinaker, manager 
 
Specializing in spray finishing equipment. Local distributor for 
Devilbiss, Graco, Paasche, and Accuspray.  
 
Fas-N-Go 
 
2260 Main St.  Chula Vista CA   
Phone: (619) 424-4774 
Hours: 7:30-5:00 M-F  
Sergio Diaz, manager 
 
Nail guns, nails, brads, staples, compressors and all 
accessories for nail guns. Fast repair service. Distributor for 
Senco, 3M, Spotnail, Paslode and other major brands.  
 
Frost Hardwood Lumber  (www.frosthardwood.com) 
 
6565 Miramar Rd.  San Diego, CA  92112 
Phone: (858) 455-9060   (800) 258-3534 
Hours: 7:00-4:30 M-F, 8:00-12:30 Sat. 
Jim Frost, proprietor 
 
San Diego’s largest inventory of domestic and exotic 
hardwood lumber, plywood, mdf, and formica. Custom milling 
and mouldings available.. 
 
The Hardwood and Hardware Company 
 
9040 Activity Road   Suite E  San Diego, CA 92123 
Phone: (858) 536-1800   Fax: (858) 536-8964 
Hours: M-F 7:00-5:00, Sat. 9:00-4:00 
Tom Drinnon, manager 
 
Domestic & Imported Hardwoods, Mouldings, Plywoods & 
Veneers, Cabinet Hardware, Hand Tools & Woodworking 
Supplies. Great service and large selection.   
 
Lane Stanton Vance Lumber (El Cajon) 
 
360 Vernon Way  El Cajon, CA  92020 
Phone: (619) 442-0821 
Hours: 7:00-4:30 M-F, 7:00-12:00 Sat. 
Jack Griede, general manager 
 
Lane Stanton Vance Lumber (San Marcos) 
 
1415 Descanso Ave.  San Marcos, CA  92069 
Phone:  (760) 471-4971 
Hours: 7:00-4:30 M-F, 8:00-12:00 Sat. 
Jack Griede, general manager 
 
Hardwoods and sheet goods.   
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Mission Molding & Wood Specialties 
 
9510 Chesapeake Dr. # 401.  San Diego, CA  92123 
Phone: (858) 569-8591 
Hours: 7:30-5:00 M-F, 8:00-1:00 Sat.   
Bob Hawk, manager 
  
San Diego’s source for wood mouldings and architectural 
specialties. 
 
Packaging Store   
 
7848A Silverton  San Diego, CA  92128 
Phone: (858) 549-7225 
Hours: 9:00-5:00 M-F 
Peter Wharf 
 
Custom boxes, crating, packing supplies, and shipping. 
Phone estimates and pick up service available.  
 
Rockler Woodworking and Hardware 
 
8199 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.  San Diego, CA  92111 
Phone:  (858) 268-1005 
Hours: 9:00–7:00 M-F, 9:00-6:00 Sat., 10:00-5:00 Sun.  
Mike Durlak, manager 
 
Woodworking tools and materials. Catalogues are available.  
 
DeWalt, Porter Cable, Delta Factory Service Center 
 
7290 Clairemont Mesa Dr.  San Diego, CA 92111 
Phone: (858) 279-2011 
Hours: 8:00-5:00 M-F 
Dave Stelmachowski, manager 
Porter Cable, Delta, DeWalt, Devilbiss, FLEX, Biesemeyer 
and Oldham Parts, Accessories, Repairs and Reconditioned 
Tools.. 
 
R. S. Hughes CO. Inc. 
 
1281-B Liberty Way, Vista, CA 92081-8309 
Phone: (760) 597-8924 
Hours: 7:45-5:00 M-F 
Chuck Schweikart, Manager 
 
San Diego’s largest inventory of 3m abrasives, adhesives, 
safety equipment and more. Phone orders/estimates. UPS 
shipping or walk in service available.  
 
 

 
 
Tool Depot 
 
3799 Gaines St  San Diego, CA  92110 
Phone: (619) 220-7111 
Hours: 7:00-6:00 M-F, 9:00-5:00 Sat. 
Bob Welte 
 
1441 Encinitas Blvd.  Encinitas CA 92024 
Phone: (760) 943-9120 
Hours: 7:00-6:00 M-F, 7:00-3:00 Sat., 10:00-2:00 Sun. 
 
1655 South Broadway near Main  Chula Vista, CA 91911 
Phone: (619) 585-1800 
Hours:  7:00-6:00 M-F, 7:00-3:00 Sat., 10:00-2:00 Sun. 
 
10925 Wheatlands Ave, Suite K.  Santee, CA 92071 
Phone: (619) 448-6664 
Hours: 7:00-6:00 M-F, 8:00-4:00 Sat. 
Steve Elsasser 
 
Toolmart, Inc  (www.toolmarts.com)  
 
2750 Auto Park Way   
Escondido, CA  92029-1030 
Phone: (760) 480-1444 
Hours: 7:00-5:30 M-F, 7:00-4:00 Sat. 
Rick Bowman 
 
28011 Jefferson Ave.  Temecula, CA  92590-2633 
Phone: (909) 676-5210 
Hours: 7:00-5:30 M-F, 7:00-4:00 Sat. 
 
White Engineering and Manufacturing 
 
Phone: (619) 475-6166 
Charlie White, proprietor 
 
A big selection (More than 25 types) of high-quality Scarpaz 
sawblades. Call for more information.  
 
Woodworker West (www.woodwest.com 
 
P.O. Box 452058  Los Angeles, CA 90045 
Phone: (310) 216-9265  Fax: (310) 216-9274 
E-mail:  editor@woodwest.com 
Ron Goldman, proprietor 
 
A bi monthly magazine promoting craftsmanship in 
woodworking throughtout the western U.S.  
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Sponsors in the Spotlite 

 

FROST HARDWOOD LUMBER COMPANY 
Founded in 1911, by Albert A. Frost Sr, the Frost Hardwood Lumber Company has been a community leader of the 
woodworking industry in San Diego. In 1991, the company combined two sites and moved to its current seven acre 
location at 6565 Miramar Road, easily accessible from anywhere in San Diego County. The company remains in the 
capable hands of the family with Gordon T. Frost Jr, Bruce Frost and James Frost at the helm, providing outstanding 
support and customer service to the woodworking community.  Byram Frost, Bruce’s son, has joined the ranks of the 
sales team and represents the “fourth generation” of Frost’s.  

The Frost facilities feature a high quality custom lumber mill, and one of the few laminate/veneer presses located in 
San Diego County, including 80,000 sq ft of covered storage. Although Frost’s primary business is the wholesale of 
hardwoods and specialty soft wood lumber, the everyday woodworker and weekend hobby folks are sure to find 
exactly what they need for that special project. And for that small project you will discover hobby bins with a wide 
selection of short pieces in various sizes.  

As a long time sponsor of the San Diego Fine Wood Workers Assn, Frost has provided material for SDFWA raffles and 
the 40 plaques of Euro Beech in 2008 and Spanish Cedar in 2009 awarded to the sponsors for the Design in Wood 
Show at the annual San Diego County Fair.  

So, if you’re in the Miramar area, stop in for a look or visit Frost Hardwood on the web at www.frosthardwood.com.  
  
Jim Bradbury, Raffle Program Chairman, E-mail is bradburyjp@sbcglobal.net or Phone, 858-586-1220 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

  Craftsman Studio Has New Hours! 
  
To make shopping at Craftsman Studio more convenient - store hours have been changed. The store will no longer be 
open on Mondays but will be open from 8 to 1 on Saturdays. Pick up a business card with directions to Craftsman 
Studio at Rockler Hardware & Woodworking. Be sure to show your San Diego Fine Woodworking membership card for 
a discount on non sale store items. Ask to be put on the Newsletter email list for web specials and store events. Check 
out the web site too www.CraftsmanStudio.com 
  
Tues. - Fri. 10:00-4:00 
Sat. 8:00-1:00 
Closed Sunday and Monday 
 ________________________________________________________________________________________________        

 
  VIDEO LOAN REQUEST 

 
 I wish to borrow one of the following videotapes and agree to return it within seven (7) days of my receipt of it.  A postpaid 
return label and an order form are enclosed.  I understand that a late return charge of $1 per day may be assessed and that I am 
responsible for replacement of the tape if it is damaged or lost while in my custody.  If your first choice is not available, you will receive 
your second choice.   
 Enclosed is $3.50 to cover postage and handling. My choices are: 
 
 (1)_____________________________________  (2)_____________________________________ 
  
 NAME:___________________________PHONE:_______________E-Mail___________________ 
- 
ADDRESS:_______________________CITY_______________STATE____ZIPCODE_________ 
 
 SIGNATURE:__________________________ 
Make checks payable to SDFWA.  Mail to SDFWA LIBRARY, c/o R.T.Reese 10886 Aviary Court, San Diego, CA 92131 
                    858-695-2460     rtreese@jjuno.com 
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Next meeting:  7 pm, Wednesday, January 28th, 2009 at the Al Bahr Temple 
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